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Submission 
I would like to express my opinion on GOVERNMENT TAKE BACK The plate 

With reasonable compensation for the damages for plate market Value and the suffering been 
through for the last 5 years since Uber started 

THE PLATE MARKET VALUE REACHED $475,000    and now worth nothing 0 because 
people now using Uber and drivers now prefer to drive Uber  

And me and lots of people lost their property as guarantee for bank loan which they lost their 
property as well 

Even last month the plate contract was $1265 a month the CAB13 paid $500 and said don’t expect 
to get any for the following months is not even cover the payment of the loan $950 a month. And 
said come and have look lots of taxis standing in base no one wants to work.   

So I am asking the government to pay back the plate and compensation based on market value 
before Uber started which $475000!!!!!!!!!! 

Thank you 


